
 
In support of Camera bill SB 134 
 
 
Dear Chair Gelser Blouin, Vice Chair Linthicum and Members of the Committee 
 
One morning, my Mother was found on the floor with a big lump over her eye. The Rawlin 
claim that they conduct overnight welfare checks but CLEARLY they did not this particular 
night. 
 
Several Rawlin Staff told my Big Sis that the camera was too intrusive yet when my Mom 
was taken to the ER they called my Sister to check camera footage of the previous night to 
give the Doc pertinent info such as WHEN did it happen and HOW did it happen?  How 
ironic! 
 
My Mom died on March 5, 2024. She was 91 and suffering so actually a Blessing. 
Thanksgiving and Christmas were different. I'll probably remember her every March 5th but 
I will choose to remember all the good stuff. 
 
Patti J. Marinko 
pattijoy@twc.com 
 


